
This is to inform all the Students,Teaching and Non-Teaching staff of the college that the ‘YOGA 

WORKSHOP' will be held in the auditorium from 7.30 a.m onwords on Friday  6th may 2022. 

Interested Students, Teaching and Non-Teaching staff are requested to attend the workshop. 

    By order 

    Principal 

              


